I understand my original email did not get to you due to wrong information being given
out, not only an 1 very disappointed with Warrington council over this but the fact 1 was
not contacted by yourself stating this but got the amended email address from another
resident. The whole way you have gone about this process is totally unacceptable trying to
get plans on through the back door Thelwall and Grappenhall are small communities who
enjoy and utilise the transpenine way the fact that you want to turn it into a duel
carriageway 1s absurd to feed new housing which only this week in the guardian was
quoted as over stAted by 5000. I strongly object to any developments in our area. What
about the new apartments you obviously gave planning for in Latchford that are still being
built they will have to go if your plans go through have you consulted them

I have received through my door a leaflet stating a proposal has been made for
a new main road along the old railway track through Thelwall and
Grappenhall. How has this got to consultation stage without local residents
being aware. This will make a huge impact on our small communities and we
have the right to have a consultation on this seeing the plans and proposals in
details and giving us an opportunity to object.






